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You are worthy...for You were slain, & have redeemed us to God...out of every tribe & tongue & people & nation. Rev 5:9

December 16, 2019

Dear Praying friends, 

Our special church activities have gone well, and we printed our new Christmas tract.  We are busy distributing 
Scripture calendars and tracts along with cookies or soap to neighbors, school teachers, delivery people, etc. Please 
pray for fruit. Please pray specifically for the salvation of: Alberto, Chiara, Piera, Leandra, 
Liliana, Mario, Monaldo, Michela, Matteo, Martina, Olga’s son and husband, Simone, Sandra, 
and Noemi. 

We are planning a New Years’ Eve dinner, service, and game night with our church. Then our annual meeting will be 
January 5. 

Diego has finally finished his long-distance work assignment (since February) and is back to working locally. 

I have been enjoying leading a Bible study on the book of Mark each Wednesday afternoon with 5-7 other ladies. Tom 
is teaching through Romans Sunday mornings and has started a series on the book of Job Sunday evenings. He is 
continuing his monthly theology class, and Thursday night after the prayer time, the adults are reading through and 
discussing the NT together. Our kids’ classes are going pretty well—though always with distractions. In all these 
efforts, we pray that the Word would be taught clearly, understood correctly, believed, and 
applied.   

This December has been different than others in that we haven’t had endless fog. We have had it on and off since 
October, and it hasn’t been constant this December. 

We wish you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! THANK YOU for your prayers!

For the Sake of His Name,

Stephanie for Tom, Daniela, Nino, Angelo, & Gabriella 
“For the grace of God has appeared, bringing salvation for all people”

Titus 2:11


